


As you may be aware there is already a preschool in the vicinity at house number [lllGlebemount,
which opened in the past couple of years. This property is situated on a very busy junction and
generates a lot of traffic and dangerous parking on a busy corner during drop off and collection
times.

In conclusion, it is requested that any future housing development on these lands should be a
maximum of 2 storeys high and should be located at least 10 metres away from the rear boundaries
of existing adjacent bungalows. Furthermore, we are completely opposed to any development
within Fernhill, which proposes a pedestrian/cycle or any access through Glebemount, as it will
constitute a traffic hazard and will interfere with the residential amenity of our home.
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